SUNRIDGE MIDDLE SCHOOL

Home of the BRONCS

700 SW Runnion • Pendleton, OR 97801 • 541-276-4560 • Fax: 541-966-3410

November 2, 2020

Good Afternoon Sunridge Families!

We look forward to meeting with you and your child at our upcoming Parent-Teacher conferences on November 23rd and 24th.

The format of our Parent-Teacher conferences will be much different compared to prior years due to the Covid-19 Pandemic. All conferences will be held with your child's Advisory teacher in a virtual format through *Google Meets*.

Additionally, conferences will be student-led, meaning your child will need to be present in the conference in order to help provide an update of their learning thus far in the school year.

Your child's Advisory teacher will be reaching out to you soon to individually schedule a time to meet. Our conferences will take place at the following times:

Monday, November 23rd

• Conferences scheduled between 1:20 PM - 7:30 PM

Tuesday, November 24th

• Conferences scheduled between 8:00 AM - 7:30 PM

If you have any questions, please feel free to give us a call at 541-276-4560.

Have a great day!

Dave Williams